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2nd May 2018 

Year 6 SATs Week 

 

Dear Parent / Carer,  

  

Thank you for your support this year. The children have worked extremely hard and we have 

enjoyed watching them grown in confidence with their learning and showing great determination. 

With SATs week the week after next, we would like to welcome the children to have breakfast with 

us each morning from 8:00am Monday 13th May 2019 to Thursday 16th May 2019.  

Children should arrive via the breakfast club doors at 8:00am. 

  

Kind regards 

 

The Year 6 Team  


